
COMMISSIONERS I MINUTES
KTTTTTAS COUNTY, }IASHINGTON

CONFERENCE ROOM

REGUI,AR MEETING

MONDAY 9:00 A.M SEPTEMBER 9, 2024

Board members present: Vice-Chair Laura Osiadacz & Commissioner Cory
Wright. Excused: Chairman Brett Wachsmith.

Others: Mandy Buchholz, Office Administrator; Julie
of the Board; Patti Stacey, Facil-ities Di-rector,' and
the public.
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REGUI,AR MEETING OFFICE STAFF MEETING COMMISSIONERS

At 9:00 a.m. Vice-Chairman Osiadacz opened the Office Administration
meeting.

PT'BLIC COMMENT

KeIleher, spoke about the Cold Weather Shelter (CWS) and felt
funding price is out of bounds in comparison to former models
Kittlt.as County has operated under over the years.

Amy McGuffin,
Opening of the

Chamber
Catalyst

CEO, reminded the Board about the Grand
in Kittitas this Thursday from 5-7 p.m.

CA],ENDAR WEEK AT A GI,A}ICE COMMISSIONERS

The Board of County Commissioners reviewed their weekly calendar.

PAF/VOUCHERS REVIEW OF PAF' S & VOUCHERS COMMISSIONERS

The Board of County Commissioners approved and slgned County
Employee Personnel Actlon forms and vouchers.

CORRESPONDENCE LOG REVIEW OF CORRESPONDENCE LOG COMMISSIONERS

The Board of County Commissioners reviewed the weekly Correspondence
Log, a listing of all j-ncoming mail and correspondence for the week
ending September 6, 2024.

LETTER HOPESOT'RCE }ISDOT COMMISSIONERS

Commissioner,Wright moved to approve Board signature on a letter to
HopeSource regarding matching funds for WSDOT Consol-idated Grant
Program, as presented. Vice-Chairman Osiadacz seconded. Motion
carried 2-0.
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DISCUSSION COT'NTY FACEBOOK COMMISSIONERS

The Board determined that for the week of September 9, 2024 ' they
would post the following on their Facebook page: STEER I-90 Meeting
notice; RFP announcement for funding opportunity in Kittitas County
with 1/l-0th of IZ Mental Health & Chemical Dependency Tax.

UPDATE BOCC/ DEPARTMENT HEAD REPORTS COMMISSIONERS

Each Commissioner was assi-gned three different Department Heads to
meet with on a weekly basis for the year. The assignments for 2024
were determined at the Board of County Commissioners Office Admin
meeting earli-er on and they wiIl continue to provide updates at
future meetings.

Each Commissioner reviewed discussi-ons held with their respective
departments and exchanged details of those meetings.

orHER BUSTNESS,/GBr,IERA! UPDATES

Patti Stacey, Facilities Director, updated the Board on asbestos
found in the Treasurer Office and their relocation to the old
Prosecutor's Office, while work is being done in their office.

Meeting concluded at 9:18 a.m

There were general
Board participated

OFFICE ADMINISTRJATOR

updates on meetings &

in, individually over
conversations that the
the past week.
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